From: Melanie Collier

To: Valerie Hale
Subject: Closing the right of way
Date: Monday, April 20, 2020 2:32:35 PM

At the suggestion of city hall | have paid 975 dollars for the survey of my property and the
Right of Way that adjoins my property by Mr.Sexton.Mr Kevin Dean should be sending you a
copy of the map and survey.l would lile to request the Right of Way to be closed at this time at
the south end of my property line.Half of the Right of way adjoining my property turned over
to me whereby | will continue to care for it as | have done for the past 6 years.Thank you for
your attention to this matter.

Melanie Collier
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